Submitter: Kendal Pelton

On Behalf Of:
Committee: Senate Committee On Rules
Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB952

| am opposed to any rule or law maker in government of Oregon being appointed.
They work for the people and should be selected by the people. Those that are
selected work for the people and not special interests or an agenda.



